
Dear Sir, 

Aborting a child for "family balancing" reasons is repulsive. It should not be supported
by taxpayer funding. Every child should be welcomed anyway whether it is a boy or a
girl.  

Each child should be valued for it's own sake and given the opportunity to be born
whether male or female, and to develop to its full potential
and become a useful and respected member of society.  The thought that taxpayer
funding may be being used to abort babies is terrible.  

Sincerely, 




